
Communiqué 
Ministry of Education, Tertiary Education, Science and Technology 

 

 

Futures of Higher Education in Mauritius: Survey 

The Ministry of Education, Tertiary Education, Science and Technology, is working on 

a National Strategy for Higher Education. The preliminary workings will take the form 

of a workshop entitled the “Futures of Higher Education in Mauritius.” 

The Ministry of Education, Tertiary Education, Science and Technology invites you to 

fill up the survey form at the following link https://forms.office.com/r/DH2cKjDcsJ  and 

provide your vision of the future of higher education in Mauritius.  

Your submission will remain confidential and will be used to draft a shared vision 

document for the local higher education sector. The vision document will eventually 

be used to prepare a National Strategy for Higher Education in Mauritius by 2040. 

It would be much appreciated if you could submit your inputs by Wednesday 15 March 

2023, please.  

We thank you once again for your continued cordial collaboration. 
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